
Union builds for national childcare strike on 8 July
 Netherlands 

The FNV trade union’s campaign for urgent action on workloads in childcare has been stepped up with 
some regional mobilisations cancelled in order to concentrate on a national strike on 8 July. The union is 
angry that calls for increased staffing and reduced numbers of children per worker have fallen on deaf 
ears and the employers have offered nothing to address the problem. 
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